
TOWNSHIP OF HURON-KINLOSS 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE 

 

STORMWATER SERVICING MASTER PLAN 

 NORTHERN POINT CLARK 
 

PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE 
 

 

The Township of Huron-Kinloss is developing a Stormwater Servicing Master Plan for 
established and future development areas in the northern part of Point Clark, as shown on 
the attached key plan. The stormwater servicing review is being undertaken in order to 
inventory and evaluate existing drainage infrastructure within the community and to 
investigate the most cost effective and efficient manner to provide improved drainage 
infrastructure within the Point Clark study area.   
 

PUBLIC MEETING: 
 

A Public information session is planned 
to present details of the Master Plan 
study investigations completed to date 
and provide preliminary 
recommendations to study area 
residents in order to obtain their 
feedback. A presentation (with audio 
track) will be posted on the Township 
website at www.huronkinloss.com as of 
October 21, 2023 to allow residents an 
opportunity to review project information 
in advance of the public meeting. 
Representatives from the Township of 
Huron-Kinloss and the project engineers, 
will be present at the meeting to answer 
questions.  If unable to attend in person, 
residents can submit questions in 
advance to the project team to be 
considered during the meeting. 
 

MEETING DETAILS: 
 

DATE:   Sunday October 29, 2023 

LOCATION:  Point Clark Community Centre, 344 Lake Range Dr. 

TIME:   1:00 P.M. to 3 P.M (Presentation at 1:30 PM) 
 


